
 
 
 
Dear Friends of St. John/St. Joseph Catholic Cemetery, 
 
We are pleased to be having our annual Christmas wreath decoration program 
for the cemetery. With your participation in this program you will not only be able 
to beautify the graves of your loved ones during the winter months, but also assist 
the cemetery in a very special way. 
 
The Holy Innocents Center in East Chicago has been established by the Carmelite  
Sisters to provide emergency care for the children that have been abandoned or need 
emergency shelter due to parental problems such as; drug addiction, little or no income, 
abuse, etc. We have decided to answer the call of God by assisting the sisters in their 
mission by donating the entire proceeds (profits) from the sales of the Christmas decorations to the 
shelter. 
 
With your purchase of each wreath, you will not only be honoring the memory of your 
loved ones, but you will also receive the added benefit of helping the little ones who are 
in urgent need of special attention. What better way is there to celebrate the birthday of 
Our Lord Jesus Christ than by giving a gift of love to those who cannot help themselves? 
If you would like any additional information, please call (219) 844-9475, visit our website at 
www.garycathcems.org, or feel free to stop by the cemetery office where the Christmas wreaths 
will be on display. 
 
Yours in Him, 
 

 
 
Rev. Michael J. Yadron 
Director of Cemeteries 
Gary Diocesan Cemeteries 

http://www.garycathcems.org/

